
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  

w/e  Friday 27th June, 2025 

New Contact Numbers or Addresses 

If your contact number or address has changed, these can be updated via your My Child At 

School account or you can inform us by emailing the school office.   

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki,  

Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั    to our weekly newsletter.   

Term Dates 
 

School closes for Summer on 

Thursday 17th July, 2025 
and reopens on  

Tuesday 2nd September, 2025  
 

 

Details of 2025 & 2026  term dates  are available 

on our website. Click the calendar icon 

or see the documents section in My 

Child At School. 

  

 Uniform Offers 

Year 4 invite you to share in 
their liturgy for the whole 
school and 

parents on Friday 
4th July at 3pm 

in the school hall. 
Please arrive no 
later than 3pm. 

 

OUTSTANDING  & OVERDUE ACCOUNTS 
 

Please ensure all overdue balances on My 
Child At School are paid in full before July. 

We can no longer accept bookings for 
accounts that are in arrears.    

Sports Days 2025 
 

Please see below details of this year’s Sports 

Days (weather permitting) 
 

 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 

Tuesday 1st July, 2025 at 2.00 pm 
 

Nursery, Reception Class,  Year 1 & Year 2 

Tuesday 8th July, 2025 at 2.00 pm 
 

Families are very welcome to come along and 

watch from our spectators area. 

Please enter via the playground gate adjacent 

to Holy Family Church. 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

 

In the interests of safety and safeguarding, no 

dogs are allowed on school groups and no 

photos or videos of any kind can be taken at 

Sports Day.  Thank you in advance for your 

support with this request.   

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

Elliott Eliza Archie Rosie Jude  

 
Class Outings  

 
Please see below details of the school trips 
taking place this term.  During the visits the 
children will get to take part in some 
exciting workshops and explore some 
fabulous locations.  Letters have been sent 
to parents and carers by email (please 
check your junk folders), they are also 
available in the Trips section of My Child 
At School.   
 

Year 1 Trip to Hamsterley Forest on 
Tuesday 1st July, 2025 

Year 2 Trip to Beamish Museum on 
Thursday 3rd July, 2025 

Year 4 Trip to The Auckland Project on 
Friday 11th July, 2025 

 
We Need Your Permission! 
 
Please also check you 
have given permission 
via the Data Collection 
section in My Child At 
School for child to take 
part in school trips.  
Please do not hesitate to 
contact us with any 
questions.  

Year 6 Leavers Events 
 

Year 6 have been working hard 
preparing their end of year 

celebrations. The details of the 
events are below: 

 
Monday 14th July @ 6pm—Year 6 
production of The Tempest  in the 
school hall. 
 
Thursday 17th July @10am—Year 6 
Leavers Mass at  Holy Family 
Church  
 
The mass will be followed by a 
game of rounders between the Year 
6 families and children on the 
school playing field.  

 
We look forward to seeing the Year 

6 families at these events as we 
wish our Year 6 pupils a 

fond farewell. 

 

 

When making packed lunches for school 
trips….  

Please Remember— No Nuts! 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER do not send any items containing nuts or nut 
derived products to school in packed lunches, for trips or for break time 
snacks as we have children with severe allergies to these items.    
 
This includes items such as Nutella spread and even some sun creams 
and lotions. Thank you! 

Norman, our Guide dog. 
On Friday after 

school this week we 
are selling lollies/ ice 

pops to raise the 
sponsorship money 

for Norman this 
year. They will be 50p each 



A message from Carmel College… 
 
We are excited to share that our school will be staging the musical Shrek in the coming weeks. We would love for your 
families to join us. Tickets are now available for purchase, and we would be thrilled if you could come along to support our 
talented performers. Please contact Carmel College directly for ticket information. 


